ALMR User Council
Active Issues and Risks Log

57|0MO uc uc Vacant User Council |Several positions have been vacant from as far back as Oct 2007.

Chief George Keeney, Valdez Fire Department, was recently selected as an 7-May-08| 31-Dec-08
positions

Alternate Central Municipalities; awaiting Executive Council approval. Mr. Lowell
Head, 59th Signal Battalion - ALMR/VTC Manager has been appointed as the
primary User Council member for USARAK pending receipt of the appointment
letter and confirmation by the Executive Council. The primary Federal Non-DOD
TSA position has remained vacant for over a year.

Issues closed at or since the last meeting
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